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We would like to invite all Finance PhD students to participate in the doctoral seminar 
on July 6th, 2012. You should present a paper of your choice at the seminar on either 
existing research projects for which you have results already or new ideas, which 
might later turn into research papers. 
 
An electronic copy of the paper needs to be handed to Mrs. Fischer 
(Monika.Fischer@uni-konstanz.de) by July 2nd, 2012. You are also required to 
prepare a 2-3 page discussion of one of the other papers and start off the discussion 
with a presentation of your comments. This discussion paper needs to be handed in on 
the day of the seminar. You can either simply participate without a grade or obtain a 
grade. Please specify which way you would like to participate.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the seminar, 
 
Günter Franke and Jens Jackwerth 
 
 
 
 
 
 


